Statement of Jostens in response to No Dirty Gold campaign call to adopt social & environmental standards for gold sourcing

3 March 2006 

Jostens sent the following statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to an invitation to comment on a 13 Feb 2006 letter to Jostens by the No Dirty Gold campaign (which includes Oxfam and Earthworks), urging the adoption of social & environmental standards for sourcing of gold.  A link to the campaign’s letter is available here:

http://www.business-humanrights.org/Links/Repository/554386 
“Jostens believes it conducts its business in an environmentally and socially responsible manner.  Jostens will evaluate if additional action is appropriate.”

